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C:  Valerie Guzman, Director of the Office of Student Life 
Aaron Haight, Associate Vice President and Dean of Students  

  
 

Thank you for your thoughtful legislation and research around the potential benefits in creating a 
legal service for students. After careful consideration, I do believe creating a task force would be 
helpful. In our next meeting, let’s brainstorm together students, faculty and staff who can serve and 
develop the charge of the committee. Any new fee to students will have to be carefully assessed 
within the university budget planning and must have full support of students to move forward.  

 I look forward to working with you on this project!  Please extend my gratitude to the senators who 
worked on this legislation.  


